
Keimeikan Lottery Results (September 2022) 

 

 The following people will be permitted to move in from September 2022.  We will send your certificate of 

acceptance (including your room number and contract period) via email at a later date. 

 

○Lottery winners 

＜Type A rooms＞ 

35708 35709 35710 35711 35712 35713 35715 35716 

35739 35801 35820 35824     

 
 
                                                                 
※ If you would like to cancel, please mail to the refusal notice to the Student Services Division by August 22nd. 

※ If you won the lottery for Ikkyo-ryo, Chuwa or Kunitachi Residence Hall via the announcement listed on August 1st, please be 

sure to decline either Keimeikan or one of the other dormitories by e-mail. 
※ We are going to send the necessary documents for dormitory admission procedures to the e-mail address you registered when you 

applied in late August.  
※ In order to receive your key at the caretaker's office when you move in, please make sure to contact the Keimeikan administration 

office beforehand about the date of moving in. If you would like to contact the administrator, please do so during the 

following date and time.             

〔Building Manager’s Office〕TEL：042-577-6225 Mon-Fri (excluding national holidays) 9:00 to 18:00      

〔Student Services Division〕EMAIL：dormitory@ad.hit-u.ac.jp （Operation Hours : 8:30 to 17:15） 

※ If you receive permission to move in, it is mandatory to join the collective fire insurance. 

530 yen will be deducted as "fire insurance contribution" along with the common service fee. 

there is no need to take any formalities. 
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Students Services Division 


